STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (B60) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ect.gov
www.ct.gov/cse’

November 9, 2018

Denise Sabo

Nottheast Site Solutions
420 Main Street, Box 2
Sturbridge, MA 01566

RE:  TS-T-MOBILE-077-171002 — T-Mobile request for an ordet to approve tower sharing at an
existing telecommunications facility located at 60 Adams Street, Manchester, Connecticut.

Dear Ms. Sabo:

'The Connecticut Siting Council (Coundil} is in receipt of the request for an extension of construction
tine for this tower share request, dated November 8, 2018. Putsuant to Condition No. 8 of the
Council’s decision letter dated November 9, 2017, I have considered your request for an extension of
construction time for this tower share request and grant a six-month extension of time until May 9, -
2019, to complete the construction of this project.

This extension is gianted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should T-Mobile
decide not to proceed with consttuctlon

Sincerely,

W/M

Melanie A. Bachman

Executive Ditector

MAB/FC/emt
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Attorney Melanie Bachman I NOY 8 2018
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06501

November 8, 2018 ‘ et
e

| Connesticut Siting Councll

Dear Attorney Bachman,

The T-Mobile site listed below was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on November 9, 2017
respectively as an Tower Share. Due to material constraints the approved site mentioned herein has not
been construction completed to date but T-Mobile fully anticipates construction to be completed within

the next six (6) months. Therefore, we are formally requesting an extension to the deadline for the close
out requirements for the following;

TS-T-MOBILE-077-171002: 60 Adams Street, Manchester CT

Please contact Denise Sabo at 860-209-4690 with any questions Or CONCerns.

Sincerely,

Dl St

Denise Sabo
Zoning and Permitting Manager
Northeast Site Solutions




